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Schmidt, Jacob M

From: Stella M. Sellers 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 5:36 PM
To: Schmidt, Jacob M
Cc:
Subject: RE: Arlington Signs & Banners - Land Use Variation -- Second Round of Comments 

from VAH - Departments

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Village of Arlington Heights email system ‐‐ DO NOT 

CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

Hi Jake,  

I looked over all the VAH Department comments provided for Round 2 in regard to our Land Use Variation 
request.  There were no additional comments directly related to our business. 

However, the Landscape Comments were reviewed and I will pass on these comments to the owner of the building, James 
Ventrella.  He is out of town to my knowledge for most of September and will not be at the Sept. 25th Plan Commission 
Meeting.  I understand from the Landscape Comments that the code enforcement issues that still need to be addressed 
will be taken up separately from the Plan Commission process with the building owner. 

If you have need any additional information needed from me, please let me know.  THANKS! 

Stella Sellers    /    Owner  
Arlington Signs & Banners     1312 W. Northwest Hwy      Arlington Hts, IL      60004 
847-870-0200      ArlingtonSigns.com      Award Winning Sign Shop      Since 1992




